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Graham, Marlene

From: Gonzalez, Aner (City Manager's Office)
Sent: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 4:55 PM
To: Graham, Marlene
Subject: Request for Letter of Support for Port Everglades Grant Application

 
 
 

From: "Tiano, Alan" <ATIANO@broward.org> 
Date: February 7, 2020 at 1:47:04 PM EST 
Subject: Request for Letter of Support for Port Everglades Grant Application 

  
Dear Mayor, The U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) has released a transportation infrastructure grant funding opportunity, the Infrastructure for Rebuilding America (INFRA) G  

This sender is trusted.  
sophospsmartbannerend  
Dear Mayor, 

The U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT) has released a transportation infrastructure grant 
funding opportunity, the Infrastructure for Rebuilding America (INFRA) Grant. Port Everglades is 
submitting an application for this grant for the Slip 1 Expansion Project. A letter of support from 
your city will help us demonstrate the critical need for Port Everglades to receive the INFRA 
Grant. 

Please use the attached letter template as a guide, and include how this project might benefit 
your municipality. Please send your letter of support on your city letterhead, via U.S. Mail, 
directly to DOT Secretary Elaine Chao by February 18, 2020 with a copy via email to Glenn A. 
Wiltshire, Acting Port Everglades Chief Executive and Port Director. 
GWILTSHIRE@broward.org 

If you have any questions about the project, please contact Dr. Yacinthe, Seaport Planning 
Manager, at 954-468-0213. 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

Sincerely, 

-Alan 
Alan Tiano, GPC, CGMS 
Grants Administrator 
954.357.5358/ atiano@broward.org 
Broward County Administration 
100 South Andrews Avenue, 8th Floor, Fort Lauderdale, FL  33301 
  
Board of Directors, Grant Professionals Association 


